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May 8, 2024

Dear Valued DFT Security Customer,

Please be advised that effective May 8, 2024, Doyle Security Systems has acquired the 
assets of DFT Security.  Through this purchase, you will now become a valued customer 
of Doyle Security Systems.   

Doyle Security Systems is a Rochester-based family owned and operated business that 
was established in 1919.  They have the same long-standing reputation as DFT Security and 
share many of the same business values and philosophies.  These experienced 
professionals will continue to carry on the tradition of providing you with the same 
quality of products and services, outstanding customer service and peace of mind that 
you have come to know and expect from DFT Security.

At this time, I would like to personally thank all of you, our valued customers, for placing your 
confidence and trust in us as your security system provider, helping to keep your homes and 
businesses safe and secure and the most precious of all, your families.  We have been honored 
to serve you since our beginning as Comatel, Inc. on March 23, 1965, and are confident that 
you are now going to be in the same excellent hands with the Doyle Security Systems team. 

Also, for those of you who have additional services with DFT Communications such as fiber 
optic Internet, voice, VoIP and wireless services and will remain a DFT Communications 
customer, we appreciate your continued business and together with Doyle Security, look 
forward to serving you for many years to come.      

Lastly, I am happy to tell you that our DFT Security team, who are the same familiar people 
that you have come to know and trust for all of these years, will all now become part of the 
Doyle Security Systems team who I am confident will carry on the same great tradition of 
quality and service you’ve been accustomed to for so many years.   

Thank you for your trust and loyalty and for allowing us to serve your security needs.  

Sincerely,

Mark R.Maytum
President & CEO
DFT Communications 


